SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
May 24, 1957
Mr. Nolte saw some of the Army Corp of Engineers at Fertile. Came to Beltrami and the board
was called together to contact them. We all met at the lower end of project and went over corrections
and additional work that was needed to make same. The engineers said they would let us know soon
what their decision would be.
Omar rood was instructed to make a written request to the Corp of Engineering for the

additional work.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary



